PCMT

From: Peter Bojan <peterbojan1955@gmail.com>
Sent: 15 July 2022 18:33

To: PCMT

Subject: Re: W/22/0715

Attachments: Solar Panel-121_01.pdf

Caution: This is an external email. Please take care when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt,
contact the ICT Helpdesk

Hello,
Please see attached drawings for the purposed solar installation for application W/22/0715.
The drawings are at a 1:100 scale as requested.

Best regards,
Peter Bojan.



